
WISCONSIN GOVERNMENT FINANCE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 
GFOA AWARD PROGRAMS 

 
WGFOA encourages its members to apply for the various GFOA awards such as the Distinguished Budget Award 
and Comprehensive Annual Financial Report. 
 
As a result of receiving a GFOA award, the WGFOA Board will: 
 

• Upon request from the award-winning entity, for a first-time award winner, WGFOA will make every 
effort to find a current or former WGFOA Board member to present the award to the governmental entity 
at the entity’s board meeting. 
 

• Upon request from the award-winning entity who has previously received the award, WGFOA will send a 
letter from WGFOA acknowledging the award the entity received and congratulating them on the award.  
The requestor may present this letter to their governing body.  WGFOA will not do an in-person 
presentation. 
 

• For WGFOA current and former board members who do the award presentation for an entity, if the entity 
does not reimburse travel costs, the presenter may request reimbursement from WGFOA for travel costs.  
See Board Compensation Policy. 
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